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FILE 
Hunter, Donielle 

From: ContactThePUCO@puc.state.oh.us 

Sent: Thursday, August 07, 2008 11:02 AM 

To: Hunter, Donielle; Docketing 

Subject: Docketing 

Public Utilities Conunission of Ohio 
Investigation and Audit Division 

Memorandum 

Date: 8/7/2008 

Re: Ronald Sterling 
333 Buck Run Trl 
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Westerville, OH 43082 

Docketing Case No.:08-918 el-sso 

Notes: 

From: "webmaster@puc.state,oh.us" 
To:"ContactThePUCO@puc.state.oh.us" 
Subject: 38937 
Sent: 8/1/2008 3:49:47 PM 
Message: 
WEB ID: 38937 AT:08-01-2008 at 03:49 PM 

TYPE: comment 

NAME: Mr. Ronald Sterling 

CONTACT SENDER ? Yes 

MAILING ADDRESS: 

list of 3 items 
.333 Buck Run Trail 
. Westerville , Ohio 43082 
.USA 
list end 

PHONE INFORMATION: 

list of 3 items 
.Home: (614) 890-1061 

8/7/2008 
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. Alternative: (614) 446-4138 

. Fax: (no fax niunber provided?) 
list end 

E-MAIL: ronbon@ameritech.net 

INDUSTRY:Electric 

ACCOUNT INFORMATION: 

list of 5 items 
, (no utility company name provided?) 
. (no account name provided?) 
. (no service address provided?) 
. (no service phone number provided?) 
. (no account number provided?) 
list end 

COMMENT DESCRIPTION: 

I wish to lodge my strongest displeasure at the possibility ofthe recent proposal for increasing electric 
utility rates by 15% a year for the next three 
years. 

This idea is ludicrous at best, since AEP gets the vast majority of its coal from Southern Ohio, I 
sincerely doubt that rate increases for energy supply 
acquisition can possibly be justified. 

Sincerely, 

Ronald E. Sterling 

Please docket the attached in the case number above. 

8/7/2008 
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